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Announcement: Electronic Health Records (EHR) 
Incentive Program has been renamed. 

 
Promoting Interoperability (PI) Program 

 
CMS is overhauling the EHR Incentive Program to focus on interoperability, improve flexibility, 
relieve burden, improving patients’ access to health information and place emphasis on measures 
that require the electronic exchange of health information between providers and patients.  To 
better reflect this new focus, CMS is renaming the EHR Incentive Programs to the Promoting 
Interoperability (PI) Programs effective immediately. 
 
This name change is for eligible professionals, eligible hospitals, and critical access hospitals.  In 
the coming weeks, the Department of Social Services will be updating its Web sites and 
educational resources to reflect this change. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

For more information: 
 
Web site: 

https://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-

Guidance/Legislation/EHRIncentiveProgra

ms/Basics.html 

Call: 1-844-607-7455                  

Email: CTMedicaidEHR@uconn.edu               
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